CLASSROOM NEWSLETTER

Great News from Rm.133

Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby 719-486-4407

Skoucherik@lakecountyshcools.net

Slepore@Lakecountyschools.net



Welcome to the month of October. Our weather will be changing soon! We will be going outside and exploring in the snow. Please bring in a winter coat, hat, gloves, and snow boots. If you need any of these items, please let us know so we can provide them for your child.

This month we will be starting The Box Study. We will be learning all different things about boxes. Things like what can we do with a box, what jobs involve boxes, how they are made and so much more! If you have any boxes laying around, please donate them to the classroom for us to use during our study. Thank you!

October

Mednesday

OUR LEARNING This month we will be focusing on our fine motor skills. We will be playing in sand in our sensory table, exploring more with different art materials and with manipulatives.

HOME CONNECTION

Please check your email or texts for a ReadyRose Invite. We will be sending home videos of activities to do as a family! It is also a great parent resource. If you have any questions or need a new invite please ask Ms. Shelby.

١	Ivionaay	Tuesaay	weanesaay	Inursaay	Friday
	4 Start of The Box Study!	5	5	7	8 Professional Development Day. Center Closed
	11	12	13	14	15
	18	19	20	21	22 Ms. Shelby's Birthday!
	25	26	27 Parent/Teacher Conference 4:00-8:00pm Center Closes at 3:00pm	28 Parent/Teacher Conference 4:00-8:00pm Center Closes at 3:00pm	29 Ms. Steph's Birthday!

Remember!

Please remember to bring extra clothes, a water bottle, and a backpack. Everything needs to be labeled with first and last name. Thank you, Ms. Steph and Ms. Shelby!